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The answer o question number nineteen on page five of the Febiruary 13, 2002,
document titled New York Lottery Central System RFP Final Round of Questions &
Answers seems to contradict the answer to question number 109 on page 26 of the
January 23, 2002, document titled New York Lottery Central System RFP Questions &
Answers. Qur assumption is that the tracks are responsible for all electrical wiring and
that the central system provider is responsible for connecting the central system to the
site controllers and the site controllers to the VLTs. Is our assumption correct?

Your assumption is correct.

Question number 25 was not answered. This question appears in the last full paragraph
on page 7 of the February 13, 2002, document titled New York Lottery Central System

RFP Final Round of Questions & Answers.

The Lottery has provided vendors with the price evaluation methodology. In the RFP,
Section 3.9 states that the Central System be sized to support a minimum of 9,750 VLTs
at startup. Further, it asked vendors to describe upgrades necessary to support up to
20,000 VLTs.

The Lottery appreciates the intent of the question raised but does not agree with the
recommendation of incrementing the price based on the number of terminals.
Accordingly, the price as described in the amended RFP will be followed.

Thank you for your continﬁed participation in this process.

Sincerely,

Gerald S. Woitkoski
Administrative Officer

New York Lottery, One Broadway Center, P.O. Box 7500, Schenectady, NY 12301-7500
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